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TO: CABINET  -  18 November 2010 
 
 
FROM:   COUNCIL – 4 November 2010 
 
 
 
 
 

PETITION REFERRED TO EXECUTIVE –  
 
 
 Parking Issues in Pinner 
 
(i) In accordance with the Council’s Petition Scheme, Council considered a petition 

which had initially been received at its meeting on 8 July 2010.  
 
(ii) The petition contained 2487 signatures and its terms were read by Councillor 

Stephen Wright as follows: 
 

We the undersigned request that Harrow Council urgently address the parking 
issues in Pinner. Local businesses are suffering as a result of the high car parking 
charges in comparison with other local High Streets in the area. 

 
We urge Harrow Council to introduce a free ½ hour care parking scheme in Pinner 
car parks and meter parking areas and to reduce hourly rates to fall in line with 
Northwood, Ruislip and Eastcote. 

 
(iii) A debate was then held on the content of the petition. 
 
RESOLVED: That the petition be referred to Cabinet for consideration. 
 
 
FOR CONSIDERATION 
 
 
Background documents:  
1. Petition submitted to the Council meeting – 8 July 2010. 
2.   Council Summons – 4 November 2010. 
  
 
 
Contact: 
Vishal Seegoolam, Democratic Services  
Direct Dial: 020 8424 1883 
email: vishal.seegoolam@harrow.gov.uk 
 


